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A: I solved my problem. It is easy. Just paste the
below code in your HTML file. The invention relates to

an image data processor for processing image data
composed of a plurality of image data objects to be
processed and a processing method for such an image
data processor. JP Patent Kokai Publication JP-

A-7-337319 describes an image processing apparatus
including a data processing unit for processing image
data and a display unit for displaying the processed

image data. This image processing apparatus is intended
to supply image data to a plurality of external image

processing apparatus, receive image data from a
plurality of external image processing apparatus and

display the image data processed by each of the
external image processing apparatus. However, this
known image processing apparatus is provided with a
display unit for displaying the processed image data,

so that the external image processing apparatus
connected to this image processing apparatus cannot
receive image data processed by the image processing
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apparatus.Q: How to force puppeteer to load a file from
disk? I need to download and upload files in an API.

The problem is that when puppeteer downloads a file, he
needs to generate a temporary file and only then he can
download it. To upload files, I need to force puppeteer
to store the file in the disk instead of generating a

temporary file. This means that I need to force
puppeteer to use a certain user-agent to download a

file from my API, something like this: const puppeteer
= require('puppeteer'); (async () => { const browser =

await puppeteer.launch(); const page = await
browser.newPage(); await page.goto('', { waitUntil:
'networkidle0', }); await page.evaluate(() => { // I
need to force puppeteer to use a particular user agent

here // and then, use that user agent
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